National Kaohsiung Normal University



Office of International Affairs

No.116. Heping 1st Rd., Lingya District, Kaohsiung City 80201. Taiwan(R.O.C.) TEL+886-7-7172930*3958~3960 FAX+886-7-7263332 EMAIL oia@mail.nknu.edu.tw

June 28,2024

Dear Professor USHIKI Tatsuo

President Niigata University

On this joyous occasion of Niigata University's 75th anniversary celebration, we extend our heartfelt congratulations and warmest greetings! This milestone not only marks the remarkable growth and achievements of your esteemed institution but also symbolizes the enduring bond of friendship and collaboration between both parties.

Over the decades, we have shared academic pursuits, cultural exchanges, and unwavering support, fostering a relationship that enriches both our campuses and communities. As we commemorate this special anniversary, let us reflect on the shared memories, milestones, and aspirations that have strengthened our sisterhood.

May this auspicious occasion inspire us to continue forging ahead together, advancing knowledge, and embracing diversity. Wishing you a memorable and joy-filled anniversary celebration, and looking forward to many more years of fruitful partnership and shared success!

Warmest regards,

Cheng-Yen WANG(Ph.D)

President / Professor of Graduate Institute of Adult Education

National Kaohsiung Normal University